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To: CPP-antideg-comments
Subject: Public comment on AIM and CPP
Importance: Normal

___________________________________
I own 10 acres in Carroll County between Osage Creek and the Kings River. I use these rivers regularly as 
well as the Buffalo River. Here in Arkansas we are accustomed to being 48th, 49th, or 50th in national 
statistics, meaning on the low end of the public spectrum. We have an abundance of clean water here, 
something many states do not have. I work with the Kings River Watershed Partnership, a volunteer 
organization that supports the Kings and its tributaries. I have a reference for our clean waters. I do not 
support any changes,  that will allow degradation of our waterways. I am not a scientist, so I will leave this 
comment by saying that I agree with the comments of BWRA in regards to these proposed rule changes. 
Please, let our  national “ranking” in water quality remain high. We won’t always have abundant water, and we 
all live downstream.  

Thank you, 
Glenda Allison
2835 Hwy 221 So.
Berryville, AR 72616

Sent from my iPad
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